
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
As you know, the School is often reinforcing the E-Safety guidelines through its circulars, 
I.T.Lessons and questionnaires with the fact that all our students are relying on internet most 
of their time for their learning activities. As parents, you are also well conscious of the safety 
areas of their cyber use.  
 
Please respond to the related survey in the following link well on or before 29.10.2020, 09.00 
pm. 
 
Parent Survey:  
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/ujBUCM  
 
Student survey:  
(Students  from  grade  1  to  3 and  KG  students  are exempted from completing the students 
survey)   
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/2CBULj   
 

With regards, 

Principal/ 27.10.2020 

P.51/10.2020 
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